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Philips Lifeline

The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department is dedicated to finding solutions that support
the independence of older adults. One of these solutions is the Phillips Lifeline
System—ideal for a variety of needs. Have you fallen and require assistance? Are you
having trouble breathing and need an ambulance? Find yourself locked out of the
house and must find someone with a key? Philips Lifeline can help connect your
loved ones and the fire department. Signing up is easy. We will come to your home
and show you how the system can work, install the equipment, maintain all your
products, and assist you with any questions along the way.

* 33% of people age 65+ will fall. At 80, that increases to 50%.

e Seniors who receive help within an hour have a better rate of survival.

e The faster help arrives, the less likely an injury will lead to hospitalization or the
need to move into a long-term care facility.

If you would like a consultation and/or a Phillips Lifeline System unit installed, call
Assistant Chief Borowy at the Fire Department 216.641.6799.

From all of us, we wish everyone a safe
and Happy Memorial Day.
It is an important time to remember all those Americans who have fought to keep this
country safe and free.
It is a day to honor and respect the armed forces, those who have already sacrificed,
and those who continue to serve our country still today.
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